
The Santa Shop will be held in the Chesapeake Room on Wed, Dec. 7 from 8:30am-2:30pm. This is the primary shopping day for 
all grades. On Thu, Dec. 8, the Santa Shop will be open for children who were absent, or who may have forgotten something on 
their list.  All gifts are $3/each (no tax). Children will bring their wrapped & labeled gifts home that day.  
After shopping, children will enjoy cookies and hot chocolate or orange juice.  
PK – 3rd graders will have the opportunity to visit with Santa and have their photo taken with him. Photos will be emailed to 
parents.  
 
What to Do: 
•  Attached to this flyer is an envelope & shopping list. Children will shop with their classes, not their siblings, so each child must 

have their own envelope.  
•  Please return the completed shopping list, including your child’s name, grade, & list of gift recipients, including ages & interests 

to help select appropriate gifts (i.e. “Aunt Betty likes baking”)  
•  Total up the number of gifts your child will be purchasing, & add your payment to the envelope. 
•  Completed shopping lists with payments must be turned into the school by Fri, Dec. 2. 
 
Payment Info: 
•  If paying with cash, please send the exact amount. 
•  If paying by check, please make check out to OLSS. If you have more than one child, you may write one check for your entire 

family. Please make a note on each child’s envelope and include payment in your oldest child’s. Each envelope will be marked 
with the number of gifts purchased, and the final total entered on the envelope when shopping is complete. 

Students may purchase up to 8 gifts on the first day of shopping.  
They may shop again on the second day if gifts are still available. 


